
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS  You are invited to a celebration for  

Alice Deal’s 90th birthday in the Fellowship Hall on Saturday, 

February 24th from 2:00—4:00.  We request no gifts.   

 

G.U.E.S.T. SHELTER at Gloucester Point February 12—19.  GPBC 

will host the shelter and volunteers are still needed for the  

following shifts:  check-in 6:15—11:00pm and overnight 

11:00pm—5:00am.  If you would like to volunteer, please  

contact Pauline Littell 815-8030 or Ted Fisher.   

 

THANK YOU  We have been so blessed by the love of our church 

family.  The cards, visits, calls, text messages, meals, yard work, 

many, many prayers, and constant support from Pastor Bud and 

deacons.  Words cannot express how much it means to us to be 

part of God’s kingdom and through Gloucester Point Baptist 

Church.  Loving God, loving others, and serving in the world.  —In 

Christ’s love, Gary and Barbara Mangrum 

 

WMUV MISSION CRAFT RETREAT at Camp Crossroads April 6-7.  

Ladies, let’s meet in the mountains to refresh, fellowship, learn, 

and share craft ideas to be used as an outreach/ministry tool.  A 

sign up sheet is in the Narthex for anyone interested.  For more 

information, contact Theresa Svoboda at 413-2220.   
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